
Seneca Valley Cluster report Dec 2017 

 

 

CC Melissa Regan contacted every cluster school with an individualized letter detailing 

what was missing at MD PTA using data from the SOCA report.  Half the schools have 

sent docs and received confirmation from MD PTA that they are now in compliance.  

Half of the schools are gathering docs and plan to send on.  One school is currently 

refusing the re-send the documents. One school has almost everything outstanding and 

has many red flags.  I will follow up one more time before escalating to a higher level.  

 

 

Melissa Regan attended the Dec 20th workshop with Senator King and to begin the 

discussion of the 2019 Op budget. 

Questions submitted to be forwarded on to MCPS. 

 

 

Easy to follow checklist created for local unit treasurers.  Will send in January. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Melissa Regan 

 


